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HOME-SCHOOL AGREEMENT 
 

BE SAFE, BE HAPPY, BE HEALTHY AND ALWAYS DO YOUR BEST 
 
 
CHILD’S NAME: ___________________ DATE OF BIRTH: ___________________ 
 
 
SCHOOL WILL 
 

 Encourage children to do their best at all times so that they can achieve their full potential. 
 Instil respect for other people, as well as oneself and tolerance towards other races, religions and ways of 

life. 
 Care for the safety and happiness of the children. 
 Provide a balanced curriculum and share ideas with parents. 
 Inform parents about their child’s progress at regular Parents’ Meetings and by written annual reports. 
 Let parents know of any serious concerns about their child’s learning or behaviour as soon as possible. 
 Work with parents to overcome any issues. 
 Provide homework in line with the School’s ethos and beliefs regarding homework, and support parents to 

help their children 
 Seek the views of parents and pupils to support and further raise the standards of learning. 
 Encourage the children to make healthy choices. 
 Respond to emails sent to enquiry@slfield.bham.sch.uk within 5 working days of the email being sent. 
 Share relevant information about the ongoing organisation of the school via letters and by posting on Class 

Dojo. 
 
Mr R. Meadows (Head Teacher) 
 

 
PARENTS WILL TRY TO 

 

 Ensure that their child attends school regularly and on time.   
 Ensure that their child has sufficient sleep and eats breakfast so that they are able to concentrate during 

lessons. 
 Support their child to respect others. 
 Support the School’s Behaviour Policy in maintaining a high level of good behaviour. 
 Support the school uniform dress code including providing suitable clothing and footwear for P.E. 
 Attend all Parents’ meetings. 
 Inform the school of any problems which may affect their child’s well-being. 
 Help with homework and support the School’s Homework Policy. 
 Get to know the staff and find out about their child’s school life. 
 Have regular access to Class Dojo so that they can keep up-to-date with the daily running of the school. 
 Only contact the school via email using the enquiry@slfield.bham.sch.uk address and not any staff’s 

individual emails. 
 Read all information sent home as this gives important details of relevant policies, meetings and 

activities. 
 

 
Parents signature_______________________________________ Date___________________________ 
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